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Delpy News is an online Digital Media.

We share news with a disruptive, innovative visual 
language coherent with the needs of each age seg-
ment: stories, entertainment, politics, current affairs, 
shows and sports, all within the reach of a click.

We have the first daily noon news in the country 
broadcasted live from Instagram.

Our company does not focus on selling advertising 
the traditional way: we rather focus on offering 
experiences and associating brands with consumer 
information.

WHO WE ARE

Instagram, Tik Tok, YouTube, Twitch

From 18 to 35 years old, people who normally do not 
get information through traditional media, do not 
spend much time in the news, hardly read digital 
newspapers, hardly listen to AM radio, and are not 
very interested in newspapers.

Web, Facebook, Twitter

35 years and older, people who consume digital 
newspapers and FM radio. The goal is to present an 
alternative to existent traditional media.

In both cases, we go where the audience is and do 
not expect the audience to come to us. Taking into 
consideration the change in technology, preferen-
ces, consumption, and audience, we created a digi-
tal media that does not try to make the consumer 
come to it.

We go where they are.

That is why we build the entire ecosystem around 
social networks, Instagram, YouTube, TikTok, Twitch, 
and Twitter, segmenting the audiences and giving 
each platform a specific treatment, with a special 
edition, digital-native opinion-setting talents, and 
deep analysis of statistics and algorithmic changes.

WE TARGET TWO AGE GROUPS 
SUBDIVIDED BY PREFERRED 
PLATFORMS

The investment is needed to install, position, and 
structure the company in the region, replicating the 
successful model that already exists in Paraguay.

THE PROJECT

Human talent

Equipment

Rent

Other expenses

SPECIFIC USES OF THE INVESTMENT 

SECTOR
Creative industries

INVESTMENT (USD)

500,000

IRR (%)

20

CAPEX (USD)

250,000

OPEX (USD)

250,000

TYPE OF INVESTMENT 
Joint venture
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